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LOWER NORTHSIDE STREET RECONSTRUCTION 
 

 GREAT FALLS, Montana – The City of Great Falls has a contract with 

United Materials of Great Falls, Inc. for the street reconstruction of 7th Avenue North 

from Park Drive North to 9th Street North and 3rd Ave North from Park Drive North 

to 3rd Street North. 

 Beginning Thursday April 18th, 7th Avenue North will be closed from Park 

Drive North to 7th Street North.  The work in this area is expected to take 8 weeks.  

United Materials will provide barricades and detour signs for traffic routing.  The 

remaining street reconstruction along 3rd Avenue North is to follow. 

 For more information please contact Jeremy Daul with United Materials at 

453-7692 or Matt Proud with the City of Great Falls at 771-1258. 
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